

Our Ref: KH/RP/cc/skitripmeeting

23rd November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

New Hampshire, USA Ski Trip 17th February – 25th February 2023

We are inviting you to an information evening about the Ski Trip to New Hampshire in February 2023.

This will take place in the Barr Beacon School iCentre on Thursday 1st December 2022 between 5-6pm. Please arrive at the school at 4.55pm for a 5pm start.

For parents who cannot attend, we will endeavour to send you key details. However, we urge you all to attend to ensure key details are not missed. Amongst other information we will discuss:

- Ski wear and kit lists
- Room arrangements
- Mobile phone contacts
- Food (particularly lunch arrangements) and spending money

If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher













